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The LIFE Study was a Phase 3, multicenter randomized
controlled trial (RCT) designed to compare a
moderate-intensity physical activity program to a successful.
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To address this shortcoming, this chapter briefly describes
the major stages of the clinical trial life cycle and then
offers specific definitions and descriptions of the.
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Reporting these Trial by Life enables readers to assess the
types of patients to whom the results apply, and investigators
sometimes use such characteristics to adjust analyses for
differences among participants across the trial arms. The
committee also considered the case in which a sponsor abandons
a product or indication and does not transfer the intellectual
property rights to develop the product to another sponsor. For
such legacy trials, the costs and effort of data sharing may
Trial by Life be spent on creating infrastructure and
processes for data sharing for future clinical trials, when
data collection can be designed with data sharing in mind.
Forexample,itisnotyetknownwhatactualbenefitswillflowfromsharingcl
If a well-designed, adequately Trial by Life trial showed that
a widely used practice was less effective or less safe than
another widely used alternative, and if the differences would
have great clinical significance, the trial findings could
strongly influence clinical practice. In its public meetings,
the committee heard clinical trialists declare that if other
scientists could publish the results of a trial first, the
trialists would have strong disincentives for undertaking the
arduous process of organizing and conducting trials. According
to the U.
TheseSAP-definedanalysesareoftenextensiveandcanresultinseveraldoz
junior members of the Trial by Life who are assigned to be
lead author on one of these secondary analyses regard this
authorship as a key opportunity for career advancement and a
quid pro quo for the effort they put into working on the
trial. National Center for Biotechnology InformationU.
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